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INTERNATIONAL CONGRESS ON

EPIDURAL SPINAL CORD STIMULATION
in movement and vascular disorders

A._.‘

Groningen, The Netherlands
June 1-3, 1989

Dear colleague,

The European Workshop of Neurostimulation has the intention to establish
an International Neurostimulation Society CINS ).

At the Internaticnal Congress on Epidural Spinal Cord Stimulaticn in
Groningen. The Netherlands, the organisation structure of such a Society
has been discussed.

It should be an International Association in which each country has its own
members.

The preliminarv board of the Dutch Societv will organize the first meeting of

the representatives of the National Societies which will take place the first week
of March in Paris. France.

Will you please try to organize a National Society or Workgroup and give us the
names and adresses of your members. your board and vour ¥ationale representative.

The secretary of the Dutch Society will function as the preliminary general

secretary. { th ;
Please reply before the 157 of January 1990. B

Yours Singergly,

/ {.//:./"ﬂ .—-—“‘“/:-‘
r J.C. Sier’¥astular surgeon.
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Adress:

Dr J.C. Sier, vascular surgeonm,
P.0. Box 40551,

2504 LN The Hague,

The Netherlands.
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